
 

 

 SREB Readiness Courses Training  

Birmingham, Alabama  

June 26-28, 2018  

  

The Southern Regional Education Board will provide trainings for the SREB Ready courses 

listed below. These trainings are for teachers who will be implementing Ready courses in the 

2018-19 school year. Curriculum specialists and school administrators are welcome to attend, 

space permitting.  Trainings are from 8:30 to 4:30 each day, and lunch is provided. 

 

Ready for College 

Literacy Ready Math Ready 

 

Ready for High School 

Ready for High School Literacy Ready for High School Math 

 

 Which one will you attend?     REGISTER HERE!       

 

Workshop Location Address: 

The Lincoln Center 

901 – 9th Avenue North 

Birmingham, AL 35204 

 

Course Information 

SREB Ready for College Courses 

The Southern Regional Education Board (SREB) has worked with states to develop two 

courses, Literacy Ready and Math Ready, which schools can use to help prepare students for 

college-level coursework before they graduate from high school.   For more information, please 

visit http://www.sreb.org/ready-college. 

 

SREB Ready for High School Courses 

SREB has developed two courses to strengthen underprepared students and set them on the 

path to success in high school: Ready for High School Math and Ready for High School 

Literacy. For more information, please visit https://www.sreb.org/ready-high-school. 

 

For additional questions, please contact Ready@SREB.org. 

https://goo.gl/forms/oB27ijiu77SQxVvu1
http://www.sreb.org/ready-college
https://www.sreb.org/ready-high-school

